
From: Nancy Davies <Auntygram7@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 7:55 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Nancy Davies 
2 Arlington Street Apt B 
Nashua, NH 03060 
 
October 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please, do not allow this Northern Pass to come through New Hampshire, we are known for our beautiful White Mountains and 
scenic areas along with all our wildlife. Towns like Plymouth NH, are old towns they are a major part of this wonderful State, please 
again I will say do not let all this be destroyed. Thank you 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Davies 
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